
Brethren ,

Ancient York Lodge remains very active in 2022 . Over this past month we raised two

Brothers , Bill Murphy & Joe Caouette . We also affiliated Brother Mike Turilli to our

lodge as a member . Br . Turilli hails from R .I . originally , but is a welcomed addition .

We hosted the 2nd District and our very own Right Worshipful Ryan J . Flynn for an

enlightening discussion on Master Mason Degree meanings and messages , and

contemplated many of the deeper concepts of this degree . Along with the Nashua

Masonic family we worked to end hunger in Nashua as part of the “End 68 Hours of

Hunger” effort .  

 

May will be no less busy , and I certainly invite each and every one of you to join us in

all we do . May 1st is the deadline to purchase tickets for the Masonic Con Festive

Board . I know of at least 6 of your officers who will be attending that jovial event .

May 3rd is the quarterly Trustees of the Masonic Apartments meeting . Be sure to

reach out to Worshipful Mader with any thoughts or suggestions for him to bring to

the Trustees as our Representative . May 7th , two events are happening , our Junior

Deacon , Andy Lane is being Fezzed as a new Shriner at Bektash Shrine , and

EdComm is presenting a Master Mason Education Seminar at Horace Chase Lodge .

May 10th we open our Stated Communication under the Master Mason degree , and

our Junior Warden , Pete LaFauci will present the education piece on "Subduing our

Passions". May 21st will be the Annual Meeting of the Grand Lodge of New

Hampshire .  

  

There is a lot more coming up ! Keep your eyes open for an email from the East on all

the projects we have going on .

Don ’t forget to get your tickets for Masonic Con !

Fraternally Yours ,

W∴ Gary D . Waters Jr .

Greetings from the East
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secretary@ancientyork89.org master@ancientyork89.org



May Stated Communication - May 10th
Nashua Masonic Temple, Dinner at 6:00 Sharp
Lodge opens at 7:00 PM on the Master Mason Degree
Reservations for dinner can be made at ancientyork89.org or email secretary@ancientyork89.org
Reservations are needed for all that will attend dinner
Dinner will be Tacos and Mexican themed.
Education by Senior Warden, Peter LaFauci

June Stated Communication- June 14
Nashua Masonic Temple, Dinner at 6:00 Sharp
Lodge opens at 7:00 PM on the Master Mason Degree
Reservations for dinner can be made at ancientyork89.org or email secretary@ancientyork89.org
Reservations are needed for all that will attend dinner
Dinner will be Clam Fritters & Clam Chowder.
Education TBD

Quarterly Building Trustees Meeting - May 3rd
Starts promptly at 7:30 PM
Trustee Representative Worshipful Mike Mader will attend

Deadline for Tickets to MasonicCon Festive Board - May 1
To purchase tickets -> https://masonicconnh.com/tickets/

Master Mason Education Seminar at Horace Chase Lodge - May 7
Check in and Coffee and Doughnuts – 8:30am 
Seminar Start- 9:00am Prompt 
https://www.nhgrandlodge.org/product/master-mason-education-workshop-may-7-2022/

Brothers,

This upcoming Stated Communication I will be presenting out a piece on Subduing our
passions. 
During the last few years, our lives were turned upside down. During this time we

experienced an emotional toll that was very trying. I know that I personally have gone

through various emotional states in such depths that I hadn't gone through before. 

As we start to return to normal, how we address our emotional state has become more

important. I look forward to the conversation we'll have in our Lodge.

Peter LaFauci

Sr. Warden

secretary@ancientyork89.org master@ancientyork89.org

LODGE CALENDAR

Greetings from the West

Happy Birthday to the following Brothers Raised in May!

Lawrence Morrison Jr     66 years

Robert Gidari                   39 years

RW Russell Lowe             39 years

RW Thomas Lowe, PM   39 Years

Clifford Church                37 years

Gerhard Coorssen       22 years

Wor. Kevin Carter PM                17 years

Benjamin Wallace (Honorary)   15 years

RW Christopher J. Busby PM    13 Years

Wor. Michael R. Mader PM        13 Years

Daniel Arcidiacono                    6 Years

Peter LaFauci                             5 Years

https://www.ancientyork89.org/dinner-reservation-form/
http://ancientyork89.org/
https://masonicconnh.com/tickets/
https://nh.grandview.systems/postings/show_attachment/1546


secretary@ancientyork89.org master@ancientyork89.org

Worshipful Master     Gary D. Waters, Jr.                   603-365-1600
Senior Warden           Peter LaFauci                           603-930-4775
Junior Warden           Corey MacLean
Secretary                    Oliver Frates
Assoc. Secretary        Christopher Busby, PM
Treasurer                    Stephen Bahsler, PM
Assoc. Treasurer        Michael S. Henry, PM
Senior Deacon           Michael Mader, PM
Junior Deacon           Andrew Lane
Steward                      Peter Daigle
Chaplin                       Christopher Fowler
Marshall                      Lee Forrence 
Organist                      Brian Murphy
Historian                     Ed Correa, PM

2022 OFFICERS
If you or any Brothers have something

to share with the Lodge , please don 't

hesitate to reach out . We love to share

our expereinces with our Brothers .

Peter LaFauci

Sr . Warden and the Scribe for this

Trestle Board

On April 5th R.W. Brother Ryan Flynn engaged a group of

brother in a conversation around the Master Mason

Degree. Unlike a lot of other educational pieces, R.W.

Flynn approached this conversation in a more personal

way. While a lot of educators will come in and talk to us

about what certain symbols represent, or what a passage

in the ritual might mean, R.W. Flynn had us think about

what it meant to us.

From that we had a great conversation on our own

personal interpretations of the ritual. Every Brother shared

their own experiences and how the topics made them

think and feel. We ended the evening with a practice in

vulnerability. And being vulnerable with our Brothers is

how we can build trust and love among the Lodge.

An Introspective Approach
to the Master Mason

Degree
 Brethren,

We once again we had an opportunity to help out

our community. 

On Monday April 18, we packed bags of groceries for

the school children of Nashua in need, so that none

may go hungry over the April vacation. We will met at

the warehouse space at 17B Airport Road at 5:30PM.     

Once set up, the “Masonic Family Machine”  zipped

through the packing, finishing by 6:00 PM.

We had members of Ancient York, Rising Sun, Pilgrim

Chapter, and Rainbow all helping out. This was an

outstanding event and we look forward to giving

back more in the future.

Nashua Masonic – End
Hunger Drive
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For tickets and more info visit:

https://masonicconnh.com/


